
 
 
 

 

City of Barrie 
Notice of Public Meeting 

Under the Development Charges Act, 1997 
 
 
On Monday, June 23, 2014, a Public Meeting will be held pursuant to Section 12 of the 
Development Charges Act, 1997, to present and obtain public input on a proposed 
Development Charge By-law and underlying Background Study.  The proposed Development 
Charge By-law will replace the current City-wide Development Charge By-law (No. 2013-032). 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend the Public Meeting and any person who attends the 
meeting may make representations relating to the proposed by-law. The meeting is to be held:  
 

June 23, 2014 
7:00 PM 

 Council Chambers – City Hall 
70 Collier Street 
Barrie, Ontario 

L4M 4T5 
 
In order that sufficient information is made available to the public, copies of the proposed by-law 
and the Background Study will be available from the City Clerk’s Office at the above location on 
Friday June 6, 2014, as well as on the City of Barrie website (www.barrie.ca). 
 
Interested persons may express their comments at the Public Meeting or in writing addressed to 
the Deputy Treasurer, at the above address, no later than June 18, 2014 in order to be included 
with the agenda for the Public Meeting.  Submissions received after June 18 and up to and 
including July 4, 2014 will be reviewed and included in the staff report regarding the proposed 
Development Charges. 
  
General Committee intends to consider the Staff Report dealing with this matter on August 11, 
2014, with Council consideration and proposed by-law passage on August 25, 2014.   
 
Further information is available from the Deputy Treasurer at 705-739-4220 ext 4407. 
 
All information including opinions, presentations, reports, documentation, etc provided for or at a 
Public Meeting are considered public records.  This information may be posted on the City of 
Barrie website and/or made available to the public upon request.  Questions about this 
collection should be directed to the undersigned. 
 


